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January 23, 2025 
 
 
To:  All Shippers, Producers, Pipeline Customers 

 
Re: Updated Tariff Bulletin – 2025-01 

 

Gibson Energy Infrastructure Partnership is releasing a revised Tariff Bulletin No. 2025-1, effective 
February 1, 2025, replacing Tariff Bulletin No. 2024-1.  
  

Attached is the Gibson Energy Tariff No. 2025-1, issued on January 23, 2025. Gibson Energy has 

increased the Hardisty Delivery Service tariff to accommodate maintenance and rising operating 

costs. 

Should you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to 

contact me @ 403-206-4202.  

Regards, 

   
 
Ivan Burton  
Director, Commercial Operations 

 


